
  

 

 

 

BLESSED SACRAMENT CATHEDRAL                                  

Mother Church and Parish of the Diocese of Greensburg      

Coat of Arms of The Most Reverend Edward C. Malesic, J.C.L.     

Bishop of Greensburg  

The Thirty -Third  Sunday  in  Ordinary Time  ~  November 18, 2018 

Magi Ministry is an opportunity for all parishioners to participate in the 

St. Vincent de Paul Societyôs annual sharing of food and gifts with our 
neighbors in need.  The Magi humbly shared precious gifts of gold,                     

frankincense and myrrh with the infant Jesus.  We are grateful to be  
able to assist those who are less fortunate in our area.   

 

Our Annual Magi trees are located in the vestibule of the Church.  Simply return 

the envelope to the parish office or drop it in the offertory basket during a   
weekend Mass. Make checks payable to BSC and in the memo portion 

make a notation for Magi Ministry .   

 

NO GIFT CARDS PLEASE!  
 

We need your helping hands. Looking to volunteer?  Please contact               
Betty Rua at 724 -454 -7107 or Sue Cummings at 724 -836 -0839  

and they will be happy to answer any questions you may have.  

Magi Ministry 

2018  

 

                                                                                                    SAVE THE DATE!    

            Lessons and Carols  
      Sunday, December 9, 2018 at 3:00 PM  
             Blessed Sacrament Cathedral  
          

           Relax and enjoy the beauty of the holidays   
                   with family and friends!   

   

!ǎ ǿŜ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎ ƻǳǊ  

Gratitude,                                                                                                                                
²Ŝ Ƴǳǎǘ ƴŜǾŜǊ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ  

      ƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ǘƻ ǳǧŜǊ ǿƻǊŘǎΣ                                                                                                                                                                     

                   ōǳǘ to live ōȅ ǘƘŜƳ ŀƴŘ give thanks.  
 

 

Thanksgiving Day Mass  

Thursday, November 22, 2018  

Mass of Thanksgiving  

begins at 9:00 AM  
 

     IŀǾŜ ŀ .ƭŜǎǎŜŘ ¢ƘŀƴƪǎƎƛǾƛƴƎΗ 

 



  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

Sunday,  November 18, 2018        
The Thirty -  Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  
7:00 AM           The Deceased Members of the Thomas and Mary    
                                                     Mikan Family (Anita Gallagher) 
9:00 AM       Paul T. Gilroy (Helen - Wife) 
11:30 AM         Gene Cibulas (Lorraine - Wife and Family) 
                                                     Baptism during Mass  
7:00 PM        For the Living and Deceased   Members of                         
                                                     the Blessed Sacrament Cathedral  
 

Monday,  November 19, 2018 - Weekday 
12:10 PM    Carl P. Izzo (Jackie Walter) 
 

Tuesday, November 20, 2018 -  Weekday  
12:10 PM    Dietrick - Swope Family (Robert and Marjorie  
                                                                            Dietrick) 
1:30 PM      Aquinas Academy Mass of Thanksgiving  
 

Wednesday, November 21, 2018 - The Presentation of       
                                                                                                                                                          the Blessed Virgin Mary 
12:10 PM    Frank Demurat (Wife) 

Friday, November 23, 2018  
12:10 PM     Jim Morrison (David and Paula Niedoba) 
 

Saturday, November 24, 2018 - St. Andrew Dƶng-Lac,       
                                                                                           Priest, Martyr and Companions, Martyrs 
8:00 AM    Frank and Carmelita Roskosh (Tom Roskosh - Son) 
11:00 AM   Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:30 PM     Rita McFeeley (Husband and Children) 
 

Sunday,  November 25, 2018   
Our Lord Jesus Christ, King Of The    Universe  
 7:00 AM          Eric Tepper (Family) 
 9:00 AM     Mary Alyce Grimm (Karen Cadwell) 
11:30 AM        John Ficco (Wife)  
7:00 PM       For the Living and Deceased   Members of                         
                                                    the Blessed Sacrament Cathedral  

 
 

In acknowledging the Real Presence of Christ, 

the Tabernacle Candle will burn from  
November 17 through November 23 in memory of  

Rudolph Kolbosky Jr.  
 from his wife Mary Jean   

and Children. 

  

Keeping in our prayers and trusting that God  
will bring to their family comfort in the days ahead,                       

we commend to your prayer the soul of  

                  John A. Ostop            

  Know that the  Lord has welcomed our loved one  into       
    the home of Heaven.  Our parish community  extends     

                                             its deepest sympathies to his family on their loss.  

 

                    Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord,  
                      and let perpetual light shine upon them.   

                     May their soul rest in peace.  Amen.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

Daniel 12:1 -3   The time of distress is coming, but the just shall 
be like the stars forever.  

 

Psalm 16:5, 8, 9 -10, 11   The path to life and fullness of joy is 
the inheritance of the faithful.  

 

Hebrews 10:11 -14, 18   Sin has been forgiven, and no further 
offering is necessary. 
 

Mark 13:24 -32   We must learn to interpret the signs of the hour 
of darkness and of glory. 

 
 

Thursday, November  22, 2018 -  
  9:00 AM    

Mass of Thanksgiving  

 

A    Thanksgiving Mealtime Prayer  
 

G racious and generous God,  
we come before you today with grateful hearts.  

In the beauty and bounty of creation  
we see the work of your hand;  
in the loving faces around us  

we know your own love for us.  
May this meal nourish us and strengthen us,  

so others may know your plenty in our kindness,  
     and see your care and concern in our witness.  

Let us live true lives of gratitude  
    as we pray in thanks to you,                                                  
our God who lives forever and ever.   

                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                              Amen.  

During this upcoming Advent Season, the Church invites us to  

prepare for the celebration of the Birth of Jesus at Christmas.   As 

this season begins, the world tells us we need to be shopping, 

buying, spending etc.                                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 We need to pause and find out the true meaning of Advent.  

Sometimes we do not have a whole day to make a retreat.  Do 

you just need some time to stop and pause to reflect on the                  

Advent themes of quiet, waiting, patience, hope?  Then come 

spend a few hours in quiet prayer with Mary 

as she contemplates the arrival of her Son, 

Jesus.  Blessed Sacrament Cathedral Parish 

is sponsoring an Advent Twilight Retreat 

from 6:30 -8:30 PM on Monday, December 3.  

The evening will take place in the Parish 

Social Hall.  Please  consider joining us for 

this evening of reflection.  Contact Sister 

Jeanne Marie in the parish office if you are 

interested in attending the Advent Twilight 

Retreat.  



  

 

 

Due to early holiday bulletin transmissions, upcoming parish support info. will appear in future bulletins.  
Thank you for your generosity and support of Blessed Sacrament Cathedral Parish!   

Parish Support, Sunday, November 11, 2018 

This weekends second collection is for the Diocesan Poverty 

Relief Fund and Catholic Relief Services (CRS) collection.                    
Thank you for your generosity.  

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ уΥ ¢ƘŜ LƳƳŀŎǳƭŀǘŜ /ƻƴŎŜǇǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ .ƭŜǎǎŜŘ                         
                                                                                                                                                                                                                ±ƛǊƎƛƴ aŀǊȅ 
5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мсΥ  tŀǊƛǎƘ {ƻŎƛŀƭ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ όbƻǾΦ- 5ŜŎΦύ 

 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нрΥ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ CŀƳƛƭȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ  

Theology of Your Body: Identity,                   

Sexuality, Gender, and the Body                        
($4 CD)  

 

The realities of masculinity, femininity, and 
gender, and the relation of these to our 
identity, are being questioned like never 
before. Jason Evert,  internationally-known 
Catholic speaker and author, leads the discussion beyond  
feelings to help us embrace an integrated understanding of the 
truth of our identity.  Speaking the truth in love, he shows how 
the recognition of what our biology reveals helps us to  
understand how God created us to be and accompany others on 
their life's journey.  

 
The Life of Padre Pio: Pray, Hope 

and Don't Worry  
($4 CD)  

Matthew Arnold recounts the life story of 
St. Pio of Pietrelcina, a  twentieth century 
saint and mystic who is known around 
the world as Padre Pio. 
 

This presentation includes fascinating 
details about St. Pioôs ministry of hearing confessions, his ability 
to read souls, the multitude of miracles attributed to his                             
intercession, and how he bore the  stigmata, that is, the wounds 
of Christ.  All are wise to learn from the advice of this holy man 
to ñpray, hope, and donôt worry.ò 

Sunday Offertory            $12,203.00  
 Votive Candles                         $193.00 
 Flood Victims Collection         $1,769.00 
   
Families receiving envelopes                  1,630          
Envelopes used this week                         286       
Parishioners using Online Giving                120         
 

Thank you for your generosity and support of 
Blessed Sacrament Cathedral Parish!  Online Giving 
is an easy way to make your weekly contributions, go to: 
www.osvonlinegiving.com/584 .  If Online Giving is not an 
option for you, consider writing a check for added security as 
opposed to putting cash in your weekly envelope.  You can also 
use the blue envelopes found in the pews. 

In order to meet our budgetary needs, Blessed Sacrament Cathedral requires an average of   
$18,000 per week in the regular offertory collection.  

 

There will be no 

Bible Study                           

Session on                   

November 21  

 

Sessions will        

resume on 

Wednesday,                    

November 28  

 

Happy                                 

Thanksgiving!  

 

Many helping hands and warm hearts  
went into making the Mass of Remembrance on 

Friday, November 2nd  so meaningful for so 
many.  A special thanks to all parishioners who prepared  

the wonderful and warm reception and to those who assisted 
with Mass and all the preparations necessary for a beautiful                   

service for those loved ones who are greatly missed. 

We will be having a Baptism Preparation Session on Sunday, 

December 2 at 1:00 PM in the Parish Office Conference Room.  

Parents and Expectant Parents who would like to have their 

child baptized during the Winter Season should plan to attend 

this session.  Our Parish Guidelines for Infant Baptism can be 

found on our website under Sacramental Preparation.  For 

more information contact Katie Zuzik at 724-834-3710 x11 or 

email: kzuzik@dioceseofgreensburg.org.  

http://www.osvonlinegiving.com/584
https://s3.amazonaws.com/files.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/images/covers/LH34_9.jpg
https://s3.amazonaws.com/files.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/images/covers/LH34_8.jpg
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=open+book+clip+art+images&qpvt=open+book+clip+art+images&FORM=IGRE
mailto:kprobo@dioceseofgreensburg.org


  

 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ мтΣ нлму 
сΥпр !a          aŜƴΩǎ CŀƛǘƘ {ƘŀǊƛƴƎ ώ{ƻŎƛŀƭ Iŀƭƭϐ 
ммΥлл !a         bƻ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ  

                  DǊŜŜƴǎōǳǊƎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ tŀǊŀŘŜ 

 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ муΣ нлму 
млΥмл !a   CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ  
сΥлл ta     ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ мфΣ нлму   
фΥлл !a        .ƻƻƪ {ǘǳŘȅ ώ{ƻŎƛŀƭ Iŀƭƭϐ 
сΥол ta         .ƻƻƪ {ǘǳŘȅ ώ{ƻŎƛŀƭ Iŀƭƭϐ 
 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлΣ нлму 
мΥол ta        !ǉǳƛƴŀǎ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ aŀǎǎ ƻŦ ¢ƘŀƴƪǎƎƛǾƛƴƎ ώ/ƘǳǊŎƘϐ 
тΥлл ta        {±Řt aŜŜǝƴƎ ώC/-9!{ϐ 
тΥлл ta       w/L! aŜŜǝƴƎ ώ{ƻŎƛŀƭ Iŀƭƭϐ 
 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ  bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ннΣ нлму 
                       tŀǊƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ /ŜƳŜǘŜǊȅ hŶŎŜǎ /ƭƻǎŜŘ 
фΥлл !a        aŀǎǎ ƻŦ ¢ƘŀƴƪǎƎƛǾƛƴƎ ώ/ƘǳǊŎƘϐ 
 

CǊƛŘŀȅΣ  bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ноΣ нлму 
tŀǊƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ /ŜƳŜǘŜǊȅ hŶŎŜǎ /ƭƻǎŜŘ 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нпΣ нлму 
сΥпр !a       aŜƴΩǎ CŀƛǘƘ {ƘŀǊƛƴƎ ώ{ƻŎƛŀƭ Iŀƭƭϐ   
ммΥлл !a     {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴ ώ/ƘǳǊŎƘϐ 
  
{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нрΣ нлму 
                      bƻ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƻǊ  

¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ 
 

 
 

Have a Blessed Thanksgiving!  

 

Nominations for Distinguished Centurion Awards.  
Nominations are being sought for the 2019 Greensburg Central Catholic 
Distinguished Centurion Awards.  Awards are given in four categories: 
achievement, community, service and young alumnus.  Awards will be 
presented at the annual Auction Gala on Feb. 22 at Stratigos Banquet 
Centre, North Huntingdon.  For information and nomination materials go 
to: www.gcchs.org/alumni/Pages/award.  Send completed  
materials to Dennis Cremonese at dcremonese@gcchs.org by Nov. 20. 
 

Sisters of Charity raffle fundraiser.  
The Sisters of Charity of Seton Hill will sponsor two Holiday Cash Raffle tickets in 
December based on the 1 and 7 PM three-digit PA Lottery drawings, with 1,000 
tickets available for each drawing.  Cost is $10.  All tickets and money must be 
returned by Nov. 29.  To order tickets, call Sister Agnes Steedle, 724-836-0406, 
ext. 6646. Proceeds benefit the Sisters of Charity. 
 

Sisters of Charity coupon book fundraiser  ñEnjoy 2019ò coupon 
books are available from the Sisters of Charity of Seton Hill through Dec. 
29 for $30.  For additional information or to reserve a book, call Sister of 
Charity Agnes Steedle in Greensburg at 724-836-0406, ext. 6646, or  
Sister Patrice Hughes in the Pittsburgh area, 412-343-1382. 
 

Melchizedek Project vocations discernment sessions for young 
men, adults.   The Melchizedek Project evenings for young men to                
discern a vocation to the priesthood will be held Nov. 25 and Dec. 9 at 
6:30 PM in the rectory at Holy Family Parish, Latrobe. Contact Father 
Daniel Mahoney at dmahoney@dioceseofgreensburg.org to register.  
The Melchizedek Project days for young men in grades 9-12 will be held 
at Greensburg Central Catholic Junior-Senior High School from 6:30-8 PM  
Nov. 18, Dec. 9, Feb. 17, March 10, April 14 and May 12.  To register go 
to: vocations@dioceseofgreensburg.org  

 

The Diocese of Greensburg is sponsoring a trip for young adults (ages 
18-39) to a one-day Catholic festival at The Catholic University of America 
in Washington, D.C., Jan. 26, 2019, in conjunction with World Youth 
Day in Panama.  The event includes a livestream of Pope Francisô Mass in 
Panama.  Cost, including overnight accommodation, is $160 per person, 
$95 per person for double occupancy.  Visit: 
www.dioceseofgreensburg.org/WYD  

Altar Servers, Readers, and                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Extraordinary Ministers  

of Holy Communio n    

 

In order to allow our dedicated preparing the upcoming January 
- February schedules early.  Please let us know when you will 

not be available  and include the Mass time you normally serve 
when sending your information.  
   

SEND NO LATER THAN MONDAY, NOVEMBER 19  
send to: jstauffer@dioceseofgreensburg.org    

  Keep in mind that the schedules are prepared by different   
volunteer schedulers according to Mass times.  It is important to 

respond to this request so there are no scheduling conflicts.   
Ministers are responsible for finding their own  replacements 

after the schedules have been completed. 

SEND NO LATER  
THAN MONDAY, NOVEMBER 19  

Check your mail for the Bethlehem Project ñHome 

for the Holidaysò and ñTree of Hopeò Fundraiser 

information.                                 

The Bethlehem Projectôs                                             

annual Christmas                                                                                 

Fundraiser will include                                                                          

a Basket Raffle and a                                                             

Sports and Leisure Raffle.  

Once again, the ñTree of                                                                     

Hopeò will physically                                                                       

represent the caring we                                                                      

have for those facing                                                                          

homelessness in our area.  

See next weekôs                                                                                         

bulletin for                                                                                                               

more information.  



  

 

 

PARISH DIRECTORY     and      PARISH INFORMATION  

The Reverend Monsignor Raymond E. Riffle  
Rector  ext. 12   
rriffle@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

The Reverend Matthew J. Morelli  
Parochial Vicar  ext. 25    
mjmorelli@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

The Reverend Mr. William J. Hisker  
Permanent Deacon ext. 27   
bhisker@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Katie Zuzik  
Pastoral Associate ext. 11  
kzuzik@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Christopher Pardini  
Director of Liturgy and Music ext. 21   
cpardini@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Sister Jeanne Marie Vonder Haar A.S.C.J.  
Director of Faith Formation ext. 35 
jmvonderhaar@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Linda DeFrancesco  
Financial Secretary  ext. 23 
ldefrancesco@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Julie Stauffer  
Receptionist ext. 10   
jstauffer@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Cindy Cope  
Coordinator of Cemetery Services ext. 16   
ccope@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Bill Wilson  
Maintenance  ext. 24    
wwilson@dioceseofgreensburg.org 
 

Jan Brubaker  
Custodian    Contact the Parish Office  
jbrubaker@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

 
Parish Finance Council            

 
John Kline                              Ed Nemanic  
Judy Komarinski                      Nancy Rottler  
                                             Nazzi Zola 

 
Parish Pastoral Council           

 
Mark Bartels                          Judy McChesney  
Andy Benedict                                                        John Mickinack 
Linda Cooper                          Paul Niemiec  
David Fidazzo                         Betty Rua  
Kirsten Lieberum                     Mike Rzempoluch  
 

SVdP Membership:  Betty Rua 724-454-7107 
 

SVdP Food Pantry : 724-836-0175 
 

Prayer Chain : Joanne Hudock 724-834-1718 

 

Parish Office Hours   
Monday- Friday   
9 AM - 4:30 PM 

Phone (724) 834-3710 
Fax (724) 834-1518 

 

 
 

Greensburg Catholic  
Cemetery Office Hours  

Monday-Friday   
8 AM ï 4 PM  

Phone (724) 836-4384 

 
 
 

Aquinas Academy        
Phone  (724) 834-7940 

 
 
 

Website   
www.blessedsacramentcathedral.org 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation  

Every Saturday at 11 AM till completion or 

call the parish office for an appointment.   

Daily Rosary  
Monday - Friday at 11:30 AM 

 
 

Daily Mass   Schedules  
Monday - Friday: 12:10 PM  

Saturday: 8 AM 

 

Weekend Mass   Schedules  
Saturday Vigil: 5:30 PM 

Sunday: 7 AM, 9 AM,  11:30 AM, 7 PM 
 
 

Holy Day Vigil  
Holy Day Vigil Mass 5:30 PM 

 

sponsorship forms  

Forms for parish members to serve as 
sponsors for Baptism or Confirmation can 
be completed in the Parish Office or with a 
priest at a weekend Mass.  To act as a 
sponsor, you must be at least 16 years 
old, a practicing Catholic who has received 
Baptism, Confirmation, and Holy Eucharist.  
If married, it must be within the guidelines 
of the Catholic Church.  Call the parish 
Office to make an appointment.  

 
 
 

 

Baptisms  

By appointment only. Contact Katie Zuzik 
in the Parish Office at least three months 
in advance of the Baptism.  A class for 
parents is required to reflect on the  
meaning of the sacrament, review the 
Ceremony and to highlight the importance 
of family commitment to practicing the 
Catholic Faith.  
 

 

 

Weddings  

Contact Sister Jeanne Marie Vonder Haar, 
A.S.C.J. in the Parish Office at least six 
months in advance.  Do not set a date 
until contacting the Parish Office.    

Pre-marriage preparation classes are  
required.  

HAVE YOU REGISTERED AS A MEMBER?  

Being a registered member of Blessed Sacrament Cathedral Parish gives you an 
official spiritual home.  When you register, you become part of our parish family 
and Blessed Sacrament becomes your home community for worship and  
celebrations of sacraments within the Body of Christ.  Registering also allows us to 
get a better picture of who belongs to our Parish, allowing us to better serve our 
members.  If you have recently moved into our area or still haven't registered, 
please stop by the Parish Office to fill out a registration form or return this                
request in the offering basket at weekend Masses or to the Parish Office and we will 
mail you a registration form.  Please be assured that we keep all of your                            
information confidential.  

 

Name: _____________________________________________  

 

Address:_____________________________________ _____  

 

Contact #: _________                                                                      Cell #:_________  

 

Email Address: ____________________  

____  Changing Parishes /Canceling Envelopes  

____  Change of Address  

 ____ Change of Phone #  


